From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 11 October 2010 16:01

To: lain Whyte; Donald McGougan
Subject: Tram Budget Query
Attachments: lain Whyte Budget Query.doc

Dear Councillor Whyte,

In relation to your query to Donald McGougan on the tram project, please find attached additional information on the
project budget.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Alan Coyle
City of Edinburgh Council
Corporate Finance (Edinburgh Trams)

Phone
Mobile
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